
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

SR 811 / NE 4 Avenue / Wilton Drive Complete Streets Project  
From Sunrise Boulevard to NE 26 Street 
Financial Project ID Number: 431657-1-52-01 

SR 811 / NE 4 Avenue / Wilton Drive Complete Streets Project  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a contract to Roadway Construction, LLC. for improvements 
to SR 811 / NE 4 Avenue / Wilton Drive in Fort Lauderdale and Wilton Manors.  
 

The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is investing over $300 million to create safer, healthier 
communities in Broward. This project is one of many within a larger plan to create enhanced bicycle, pedestrian, and public 
transportation access throughout the Broward region. The Broward MPO is a federally-mandated agency that is responsible 
for making decisions on local transportation issues and deciding how to spend federal funds on transportation projects 
within Broward. For more information about the Broward MPO, please visit: BrowardMPO.org 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway 
• Upgrading signs and pavement markings 
• Adding a buffered bike lane in each direction 
• Widening sidewalks, upgrading pedestrian signals and 

modifying pedestrian curb ramps to meet ADA 
requirements 

• Upgrading roadway and pedestrian lighting 
• Installing new drainage structures and upgrading the 

existing drainage system 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Ms. Heidy Cuevas, P.E.—FDOT Construction Project Manager 
 Phone: (954) 958-7653 
 Email: Heidy.Cuevas@dot.state.fl.us  

Construction Cost: approx. $3.3 million   Construction Start Date: August 13, 2018   Anticipated Completion: Late 2019 

   = Project Limits 

TRAFFIC IMPACT 
• One lane in each direction may be closed at any time 
        within the project limits.  
• Pedestrian access will be maintained on at least one side 
        of the street at all times. 
• Additional information about lane closures will be provided 

in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT.  
 

WEBSITE 
• For more information, visit d4fdot.com/bcfdot 

Mrs. Dayana Diaz—Community Outreach Specialist 
 Phone: (954) 940-7585 
 Email: ddiaz@corradino.com 

http://www.browardmpo.org/
http://www.d4fdot.com/bcfdot
mailto:ddiaz@corradino.com

